
Guide to Electronic Voting
Election Runner

At the seat of the WMS ANNUAL CONVENTION, all 
voters will receive a VOTER TICKET from the 
ELECTION COMMITTEE, this will certify that the ballot 
is officially LIVE.

Please note that each VOTER TICKET has a UNIQUE 
VOTER ID & KEY specific to each delegate and is 
required in order to cast a vote.



SCAN ME

https://6thwms.electionrunner.com



Download the Election Runner App
Find your Organization

6th WMS



HOME SCREEN

wms386



Once you have successfully logged in to the election, the ballot will appear:
You will only be able to vote for 4 candidate(s) for Quadrennial Delegate.

Please make 
sure to check 
your desired 
candidate.



If you are sure, 
you have no 

other changes, 
confirm your 
submission.

LAST 
CHANCE 
TO CHECK 
BALLOT



If you would like, 
you may take a 

SNAPSHOT of your 
voting receipt.

Confirmation that 
your vote has 
been successfully 
submitted:





Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs)
Q: Why are we transitioning from paper ballots to electronic voting?

A. The church is pivoting towards a more effective model for elections. 
Much time is spent  between successive roll calls, distributing ballots, 
counting and run-off voting. Reasons for not implementing it have largely 
been addressed. The 6th District WMS Technology Team has explored the 
possibilities and tested the software program. It is time to modernize our 
voting system.

Q. Can I use an app?
A. Yes, the downloadable app, Election Runner, is available for Android and 

iOS devices. You will be prompted to search  for your organization name, 
Sixth WMS , to locate the election.



Q:  How do we know that people aren’t voting twice?

A. Each delegate is provided with a UNIQUE TICKET, specific to them, 

that is required in order to  cast a vote. If you attempt to vote again using 

another device, you will receive a message that you have already voted.

Q. What if I don’t have a device?

A. The Election Committee will provide additional tablets, that will allow a 

delegate to view the ballot.



Q: Why did we decide to go from not publishing results to publishing 
results?

A. The electronic vendors unanimously promoted publishing all results in 
order to have transparency. The results will be  displayed in percentages 
and tallies. The vendors which specifically offer electronic voting for non-
profit associations  such as the chosen vendor, have designed modules 
that not only publish results, but also offer other tools such as fraud 
analysis which tally how many votes are used on one computer.

Q: What if there is an internet connectivity problem?
A. The Elections Committee doesn’t anticipate this being a problem; 

however, printed ballots will be brought to the election. The printed 
ballots will be used by all or none because of the issue of privacy.



Q: How long will the vote be open?
A. There will be a designated open and close time communicated on the day of 

the WMS CONVENTION, which will be established by the EPISCOPAL 
SUPERVISOR AND/OR EPISCOPAL WMS PRESIDENT. The Elections 
Committee will be assisting anyone experiencing difficulties completing their  
ballot. In the event of a runoff, we will again follow the same procedure.

Q: I don’t want anyone to know how I voted, so will they?
A. The Elections Committee will know if you voted but not HOW you voted. 

Q: What happens in the event of a runoff?
A.  A runoff will be handled in the same manner as the first ballot.


